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At Network Constriction Services (NCS) our vision is to ‘Never Compromise Safety’ (NCS). It is at the 
heart of everything we do. The safety of our people and anyone that comes into our service, like members 
of the public, is paramount. We believe in ‘protecting our work family and getting them home safe to 
their families, everyday’.

 

   

 
 

Rail Safety Week is an industry lead initiative focusing on rail safety for all.  Whether your career lies 

within the rail industry, or whether you use the railways to get from A to B – Rail Safety affects us 

all.  Rail Safety Week aims to address, engage, promote, and bring rail safety to the forefront of 

people’s minds across a dedicated week. 

 

Working in partnership with leading names in the rail industry, health and safety conferences, site 

briefs and school safety-based events will be held across the UK to promote the vital importance of rail 

safety to every one of us – “Building Safety Together” 
 



      
            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
          

Britain’s railway remains one of the safest in Europe, new ORR data reveals 
ORR’s analysis found that Britain ranks the lowest for ‘whole society’ safety risk, which combines the overall average 

number of fatalities and serious injuries across five risk categories: for passenger, employee, level crossing user, 
trespasser, and other risks. For passenger safety risk Britain ranks eighth lowest overall but performs favourably in 

comparison to other European countries with similarly large railway networks. 

Rail company fined £550,000 after regulator finds health and safety failings 
 

Railway infrastructure company, VolkerRail Ltd. has been fined £550,000 after pleading guilty following an 
investigation and prosecution by ORR. The incident happened on 6 July 2014, when an employee was working in a 

trench as part of a project carrying out excavation work outside Stafford railway station. The wall of the trench 
collapsed, burying the worker, injuring them seriously. ORR’s Ian Prosser CBE, HM Chief Inspector of Railways, 

emphasised: “It is important that companies working on the railways maintain relentless focus on managing risks to 
protect their staff.” 


